
1

From: Zahn, Aaron F. - Managing Director/CEO <zahnaf@jea.com>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 7:14 PM

To: Jeanne Miller

Cc: Susie Wiles; Henry Brown (HBrown@mecojax.com); Tim Cost (tcost@ju.edu);

Bobby Stein (bstein@trgjax.com); Michael Munz (mmunz@daltonagency.com); Michael

Ward - Michael Ward Foundation (mjward27@gmail.com); Andrew Selevan

(AndrewS@jaru.com); ricky.caplin@thehcigroup.com; david.miller@brightway.com;

jdelaney@me.com; Stewart, Kerri - VP & Chief Customer Officer

Subject: FW: Meeting w/ Jeanne Miller (Jacksonville Civic Council)

Jeanne –
We have been working very hard at JEA to increase communications and transparency. Our desire to include the entire
JCC membership is in furtherance of this pursuit. The JEA leadership believes the conversation on the future of JEA is an
important conversation for the entire community.

Regardless of the decision of JCC executive committee, we will host the meeting on June 10, 2019 at 1pm ET at the JEA
building (17th floor). If we need more room we will find a bigger room. More the merrier.

Sincerely –
Aaron

Aaron Zahn

Managing Director & Chief Executive Officer

Direct: (904) 665-4396

Mobile: (312) 286-1040

Fax: (904) 665-4238

Email: zahnaf@jea.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: "Jeanne Miller" <jeanne@jaxciviccouncil.com>
Date: Mon, Jun 3, 2019 at 6:03 PM -0400
Subject: Re: Meeting w/ Jeanne Miller (Jacksonville Civic Council)

[External Email - Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or
unexpected email.]

FYI. Just landed in Orlando. This was their original request and, after discussing with Tim, it
was decided that a small group would meet to learn more about the numbers and assumptions
and then we would prepare a list of questions to send to Aaron. We would then invite Aaron to a
future JCC meeting to discuss his presentation and our questions. I clearly outlined this for him
several weeks ago. This is a last minute change and it is interesting that he has copied some of
the newer and younger members — all of whole were originally nominated by Ricky.

I think we should stick to our original plan and have the meeting on 6/10 with the small group
and I will reiterate our process and position.

They may then decide to cancel but that will be on them and we can then decide how to proceed.
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In addition, we can discuss this at EC on 6/12.

Would appreciate your advice.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Wannemacher, Ryan F. - Chief Financial Officer" <wannrf@jea.com>
To: "Stewart, Kerri - VP & Chief Customer Officer" <stewk@jea.com>,
"Vinyard, Herschel T. - Chief Administrative Officer" <vinyht@jea.com>, "Zahn,
Aaron F. - Managing Director/CEO" <zahnaf@jea.com>
Cc: "mmunz@daltonagency.com" <mmunz@daltonagency.com>,
"AndrewS@jaru.com" <AndrewS@jaru.com>, "HBrown@mecojax.com"
<HBrown@mecojax.com>, "ricky.caplin@thehcigroup.com"
<ricky.caplin@thehcigroup.com>, "david.miller@brightway.com"
<david.miller@brightway.com>, "susie@ballardfl.com" <susie@ballardfl.com>
Subject: Fwd: Meeting w/ Jeanne Miller (Jacksonville Civic Council)

Jeanne,
In separate conversations with both Aaron and Kerri, they would like for all
members of the Civic Council to be invited to this meeting to hear Aaron’s
presentation first hand and have the opportunity to ask questions. As important a
topic as this is, I think that’s a good idea. We need as many people as possible
educated on the matter. I know that might not have been the original intent of this
meeting, but I think we should take advantage of the time slot to do so.
Henry

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Wannemacher, Ryan F. - Chief Financial Officer
<wannrf@jea.com<mailto:wannrf@jea.com>>
Date: Fri, May 31, 2019 at 12:36 PM
Subject: Meeting w/ Jeanne Miller (Jacksonville Civic Council)
To: Stewart, Kerri - VP & Chief Customer Officer
<stewk@jea.com<mailto:stewk@jea.com>>, Vinyard, Herschel T. - Chief
Administrative Officer <vinyht@jea.com<mailto:vinyht@jea.com>>, Zahn,
Aaron F. - Managing Director/CEO
<zahnaf@jea.com<mailto:zahnaf@jea.com>>
CC: mmunz@daltonagency.com<mailto:mmunz@daltonagency.com>
<mmunz@daltonagency.com<mailto:mmunz@daltonagency.com>>,
AndrewS@jaru.com<mailto:AndrewS@jaru.com>
<AndrewS@jaru.com<mailto:AndrewS@jaru.com>>,
HBrown@mecojax.com<mailto:HBrown@mecojax.com>
<HBrown@mecojax.com<mailto:HBrown@mecojax.com>>,
ricky.caplin@thehcigroup.com<mailto:ricky.caplin@thehcigroup.com>
<ricky.caplin@thehcigroup.com<mailto:ricky.caplin@thehcigroup.com>>,
david.miller@brightway.com<mailto:david.miller@brightway.com>
<david.miller@brightway.com<mailto:david.miller@brightway.com>>,
susie@ballardfl.com<mailto:susie@ballardfl.com>
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<susie@ballardfl.com<mailto:susie@ballardfl.com>>

Meeting confirmed. – Madricka Jones 05/31/2109
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-----------------------------
A small group of our JEA subcommittee would like to schedule some time to talk
with you and your team about the power point presentation and ‘status quo’
financial projections. Ideally, we would like to block off 2 hours of time to meet
with you.

Would you please provide me (and please copy Ines) with your availability during
the weeks of 5/13 and 5/20? We are also checking schedules with our team but it
would be helpful to know if there are some definite go or no go dates for you.
<https://www.google.com/maps/search/31+West+Adams+Street,+Suite+204+%0
D%0A+Jacksonville,+Florida+32202?entry=gmail&source=g>

Thank you so much. We look forward to meeting with you.

Jeanne M. Miller, Esq.
CEO & President
Jacksonville Civic Council, Inc.
31 West Adams Street, Suite
204<https://www.google.com/maps/search/31+West+Adams+Street,+Suite+204+
%0D%0A+Jacksonville,+Florida+32202?entry=gmail&source=g>
Jacksonville, Florida
32202<https://www.google.com/maps/search/31+West+Adams+Street,+Suite+20
4+%0D%0A+Jacksonville,+Florida+32202?entry=gmail&source=g>
jeanne@jaxciviccouncil.com<mailto:jeanne@jaxciviccouncil.com>
Ofc: 904.354.4911
www.jaxciviccouncil.com<https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%
2furldefense.proofpoint.com%2fv2%2furl%3fu%3dhttp-
3A__www.jaxciviccouncil.com%26d%3dDwMFAg%26c%3dc0bxDqEgwAsdU6
tOGkHaIQ%26r%3dQCSH4l2kSVaYyxvUZeEKtw%26m%3didbTdrSfWQo24x
q9yt7CKmWDeZtKgGjEHYCrJBEI-
ho%26s%3d84neyLn6IDHgN9UVkYl8K818gtoALMQ3gW5Jt6cRi8g%26e%3d
&c=E,1,A0P8olzgXWJVUiYkpThejKXUT2lXn3x6u1bW_gZNO2iC8-
1gR2PLT7Azdj8uxiZ5YE8kVH1CTL1DdT_ThvVdyCdwOAsUaVXqA7ynOwo
UhEfyQQ,,&typo=1>
[cid:image001.png@01D504EC.5101C0C0]

-----------------------------------------------------------------
Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all written
communications to or from State and Local Officials and employees are public
records available to the public and media upon request. Any email sent to or from
JEA’s system may be considered a public record and subject to disclosure under
Florida’s Public Records Laws. Any information deemed confidential and exempt
from Florida’s Public Records Laws should be clearly marked. Under Florida law,
e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address
released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this
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entity. Instead, contact JEA by phone or in writing.
--

Henry K. Brown | CEO
Miller Electric Company
904.981.0203 office | 904.838.1487 mobile

hbrown@mecojax.com<mailto:hbrown@mecojax.com>

www.mecojax.com<https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.
mecojax.com%2f&c=E,1,XptoyfZRTGDU6TiMBa_UYpxiMIg0WqO48l2trIaxq
CqTD1Z3h7SE9xIp9I1w3LlCdbg_au1DN3Zi-
1WEWmNxI1s82NkKOQaS4fkUEFn1QQ,,&typo=1>

[https://docs.google.com/uc?export=download&id=1Z5S9H44YuXWCtOiPpAeq
6QVDdjPILW_e&revid=0B0FvC3NRqz6AbE0wSjlpQ1g1L1N4WVJFUmxNbX
JnZTVXSlJNPQ]
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